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NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

Our virtual classes have been going on unabated since the summer break 

and we have successfully completed six weeks of online teaching since 

then.  

 

The mental and physical health of all our stakeholders, including our pupils 

and their teachers, is always our primary concern and we realize that they 

deserve a much-needed break from their untiring efforts. Therefore, we 

have decided to have a short recess from July 5 to July 10, 2021 so that 

teachers and pupils alike get a break from screen time and can resume their 

virtual classes after the recess in a refreshed state of mind. Online classes 

will resume from July 12, 2021. 

 

These are tough times for all of us and more so for the young ones. Please 

encourage your wards to use this break to read story books and pursue their 

hobbies. We hope you will be able to spend quality time with your children 

and strengthen your bond. 

Thank you  

Principal  

28.06.2021 


